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Rear Commodores 
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Pat Sitz 

 

 

Board of Directors 
Steve Crabb 
Jeanne Bliss 
Renae Wood 
Dan Nygren 

Steve Campbell 

 

2017 Commodores 
Laura and Vic Ford 

 
 

KYC Website 
Greg Collins 

www.KYCSAIL.us 
 

Editors 
scuttlebutt@kycsail.us 

Sandy Waters 
Pam Garich 

 

 

 
Ernie Waters & Vic Ford 

 
Brian Hansen & Barb  
Tremaine 

 
Guy Jakubowski &  
Vince Wachter in their 
assigned seats 

 
Carol Hansen 

 
The whole herd of sweaters 

 
John Larsen & Stephen  
King 

 
Jan Wachter 

 
Sandy Waters 

Ugly Sweater Night 
Festive sweaters came out of 

hiding for a fun evening in 

December.  Brian and Carol 

Hansen won a bottle of wine for 

being the best dressed couple 

and John Larsen, in his naughty 

sweater, took home the 

fruitcake.   

 

mailto:kycnewsletter@gmail.com


    

 
 

   
                                                                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                          
 
 

 

 

                                                                               

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Commodore ‘s Report  
    
As I reflect on the last year as commodore I am 
proud of the things I set out to accomplish, 
increasing membership, and rebuilding youth 
sailing. I am grateful for the help that I received 
from so many members of this club. Klamath Yacht 
Club is in great hands with our new officers and our 
new commodore Mike Turturicci. 2019 will be a 
great year!  
 
Thank you,  
Tim  
 

Vice Commodore’s Report    
 

Greetings from the Vice 
 
First of all a Giant Thank You to Suzy our bartender/wonder woman! With some help 

from her crew:  Lauri, Laura, Ingrid and John, Carolyn and Jean, she did another New 
Year’s Eve Party that was one of the best yet.  The dinner catered by Yummy’s was 
great as usual, and the club was decorated very festively. Suzy and her sidekick, 
Jean Lightfoot, made the desserts which were as good as you would get in a Five 
Star Restaurant. 
 
Other folks needing thanks are Doug and Connie, Vic and Laura for their great meals 
on Wednesdays and Fridays; Ernie and Sandy for the Ugly Sweater Evening; and 
Dick Ford for helping me with Fish and Chips and making sure we have tap Beer. 
Thanks guys.  It wouldn’t happen without you. 
 
With the start of the new year we need to get your input on what dinners you would 
like on Wednesdays and Fridays, plus any other functions you would like to see 
happen. We will be having our planning meeting on Tuesday Jan. 8

th
 at 6:00pm at the 

Club.  Come out and give us your input… and volunteer for a function or dinner.  
There are 52 weeks in the year and almost a hundred memberships, so let’s spread 
the wealth and step up to do a function or at least help out with one or more. 
If you have some request for the bar as in different beers or wines, let us know; we’ll 
see what we can do.  
 
Also if your email has changed let me know, so we can keep you informed. 
 
Club policy on Catered Dinners is if you make reservations you will be charged 
for the dinner, even if you don’t come, as we are charged by the number we 
gave the caterer. 

 
Cheers see ya at the Club 
Vince 
 

From The Rears: 
Not much to report. The new Rear says to go easy on him and pick up after yourselves and don’t be a problem child. 
 

Hopefully you will remember what the club looked like 4 years ago and we won’t be seeing that again. It’s an easy rule, if you wouldn’t 
dump your junk at your house, then why would you start to do so at the club? If you drop something, pick it up, if you are working on 
the bottom of your boat, use a drop cloth. EZ peezee. 
 

In case you missed it the first time… 

The following is from the KYC Handbook.  
Moorage is due annually to all members who have boats at KYC. Moorage will be invoiced to those members January 1 of each year, 
and shall be PAID IN FULL, no later than April 1 of that same year. Late moorage payments may result in a member’s prior year’s 
moorage being reassigned. New Members joining after January of each year, in need of moorage, shall be prorated from their new 
membership date, through December of that year. 
$120 moorage @ $10 mo.  
$160 moorage @ $13 mo 
 

Moorage and Storage Fees per Year Schedule. 
Dry Moorage     $120 yearly 
Wet Moorage        
North Harbor         $160 yearly   
Center Harbor      $120   “”   
South (cat) Harbor     $120   ‘’” 
Storage available for boat trailers left on KYC Grounds is located at a small secured lot, to the far North of the KYC property. After 
launching, all trailers shall be taken to the Boat Trailer Storage Area or removed from KYC. All trailers remaining on KYC Grounds shall 
be maintained in a serviceable condition. (Functional coupler, tongue jack and inflated tires.) Locks are discouraged, as The Rear 
Commodore, may from time to time, need to move a particular boat or trailer. Only trailers of moored boats at KYC shall be eligible for 
storage. 

Boats left in the water after November 1 will be fined $25 plus $5 per day thereafter. (Adopted November 2008) 
A maximum of $500 may be charged for storage of unused boats. (Adopted May 2006; revised January 2009) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
The shed -
after a day of 
cleaning by 
Ray & Marta 
Laurent. 
 
photos by Lisa 
Mulvey 



    

JANUARY 2019 

Sunday 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 
 

Club open 
6:00pm 

3 4 
 

Club Open 
6:00pm 

5 
 

6 7 
 

8 
 

Planning 
meeting 
6:00pm 

9 
 

Club open 
6:00pm 

10 
 
 
 
KYC BOARD 
MTG. 
6:30pm 
 

11   
 

Club Open 
6:00pm 

12 
 

13 
 

14 15 
 

16  
 

Club open 
6:00pm 

17 
 
 

 

18 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

19 

 

20 
Penguin 

Awareness 
Day 

21 
 
 

Squirrel 
Appreciation 

Day 

 
 

22 23 
 

Club open 
6:00pm 

24         
 

25 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

26  
 

Installation 
dinner 
7:00pm 

27 28         
             
 

29 
 

30 
 

Club open 
6:00pm 

31 

 

FEBRUARY 1 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

FEBRUARY 2 
 

FEBRUARY 3 

 
Super Bowl 

party 
2:30pm 

FEBRUARY 4 FEBRUARY 5 FEBRUARY 6 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

FEBRUARY 7 

 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY 8 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

FEBRUARY 9 
 

FEBRUARY 10 FEBRUARY 11 FEBRUARY 12 FEBRUARY 13 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

FEBRUARY 14 
 
 

 
KYC BOARD 
MTG         
6:30pm 
 

FEBRUARY 15 

 
Club open 

6:00pm 

FEBRUARY 16 

 
Fondue party 

7:00pm 

 

 

 

 



    

 

Klamath Yacht Club 
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Vince Wachter pouring Irish coffees 

 

Tom and Jerry party… Planning Meeting 
Tuesday, January 8 

6:00pm 
 

 

…and New 

Year’s Eve 
  photos by Sandy Waters   

 

 


